
Public Workshop #5: Draft Plan Recommendations

A WATER PLAN 
FOR THE NEXT 

100 YEARS

Austin Water will host its next public workshop to discuss  
Water Forward, Austin’s Integrated Water Resource Plan. 

Staff and consultants will be on hand to discuss draft plan 
recommendations. We would like to gather your input  
as we move closer to finalizing the plan.  
For more information visit austintexas.gov/waterforward

This will be a kid-friendly event.

WATER FORWARD
INTEGRATED WATER RESOURCE PLAN

Wednesday 
March 21, 2018 

6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

Dawson Elementary  
School Cafeteria  
3001 S 1st St., Austin, TX

Parking: Available in front, 
sides and the street

http://austintexas.gov/waterforward

